RESULTS OF THE 2005

ARKANSAS PREVENTION NEEDS ASSESSMENT STUDENT SURVEY

PRESENTATION

The presentations will include an overview of the APNA survey and will focus on how to read and interpret the data and how to use the data to help plan prevention efforts, including an introduction to SAMHSA’s Strategic Prevention Framework.  A hands-on exercise of charting the data from the reports will be facilitated.  The five meetings will be held in different areas of the state during the week of

May 15-19, 2006.

Monday, May 15 – 
Hot Springs, AR at the Police Department, 641 Malvern Ave. 

  (501) 321-6789 or (501) 321-6701

Tuesday, May 16 – 
  Crossett, AR at the Crossett Library, 700 Main Street






  (870) 364-2230

Wednesday, May 17 – Forrest City, AR at the East Arkansas Community College in the Learning 

   Resource Center, 1700 New Castle Road – (870) 633-4480

Thursday, May 18 –    Conway, AR at the Department of Human Services, Faulkner County 

   Office, 1000 Siebenmorgan Road – (501) 730-9900

Friday, May 19 –         Harrison, AR at the Northark College South Campus, John Paul 

   Hammerschmidt Conference Center, 1515 Pioneer Drive – (870) 391-3200

Deanna Miller, Joe Wiese and Carl Shackelford from the Southwest Prevention Center at the University of Oklahoma will facilitate the meetings that will begin at 9:30 a.m. and last approximately 2½ -3 hours.  Please bring a copy of your school, district, county, or region report with you (which can be downloaded from http://www.arkansas.gov/dhhs/dmhs/adap_survey.htm).   During the presentation you will have the opportunity to ask any specific questions you may have regarding the data and its use.

